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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Class Attendance 2023/24 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

94% 97% 96% 91% 95% 98% 95% 

The children took part in a Remembrance Day Liturgy in school led by the GIFT Team this morning. Well done to our new GIFT 
Team recruits and established members for a lovely reflective assembly. 

The children will be bringing their photograph proofs home tonight. You should place orders online before midnight on the 21st 
November if you wish to purchase any. The parent/carer consultation meetings that will be taking place on the 22nd and 29th 
of November can be booked through ParentMail from 4pm this evening.  

Well done to Year 5  with 98% attendance this week 

Class of the Week Year R 

Year R have been exploring the traditional tale—The Gingerbread man. The 

children made puppets to retell the story. They built bridges to help the 

Gingerbread man cross the river. The children also conducted a Gingerbread 

man experiment. They tested what would happen if the Gingerbread man got 

wet. They tested him in different liquids—oil, juice, milk and vinegar.  

“He went all mushy” Ava.    “Broken” Joel.    “He stayed hard in the oil” Noah. 

 

 

 

Year 2 trip to 

Maidstone Museum 

Year 2 enjoyed their trip to 

Maidstone Museum on 

Tuesday. 

They saw lots of exhibits and 

had a lovely memorable 

experience for their topic 

‘Movers and Shakers’. Their learning is all about significant 

people from the past who have made a difference. 

     Money Week 

  



Birthdays  
Children who have celebrated their birthday this 

week. 

Stanley age 9 

Holly age 9 

Oluwatise age7 

Dates for your diary 
9 November –14 November Book Fair after school  

13 November Odd Socks Day 

13 November 2.45pm PTA (Parent, Teacher Association) meeting (all 
welcome) 

17 November Children In Need 

17 November Year 2 Library visit 

22 November Parent/Carer consultation evening in the school hall  

23 November Flu Vaccinations Year R– Year 6 (Please complete 
permission at www.kentcht.nhs.uk/imms ) 

24 November Year 2 second Library visit  

29 November Parent/Carer consultation evening in the school hall 

5 December 2pm New Reception intake tours  

6 December Year 6 trip Kent Life Museum Victorian day. 

7 December Whole school Pantomime at the Hazlitt Theatre (Please 
complete ParentMail form) 

11 and 12 December Years 1 and 2 Nativity 

12 December Year 5 trip to Hampton Court Palace 

13 December Years 4 & 5 enterprise Christmas Market 

15 December 9.15am Year 6 Class Assembly 

15 December Infant Disco 3.30pm-4.20pm 

                       Junior Disco 4.40pm-5.45pm  

18 December Year R Nativity 

20 December Celebration Assembly and Carol Service 

20 December Last day of term  

3 January INSET day children not in school 

4 January Children back in school 

Book of Excellence 
The children have received their Headteacher 

sticker in assembly  

Year R Dorothy and Joel 

Year 1  Nathan and Paisley 

Year 2  Ryan and Rome 

Year 3   Ivy and Leo 

Year 4  Sophie and Mulo 

Year 5  Max and Darragh 

Year 6  Amelie and Eilis 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

Year R  Machi 

Year 1   Alice 

Year 2   Kome 

Year 3   Oscar 

Year 4   Rosie 

Year 5   Nathaniel 

Year 6   Ademola 

    St. Patrick 

4500 

   St. George 

3980 

St. Andrew  

3237 

St. David  

4806 

House Points 

Mathletics  

Year 1   Aaron 

Year 2   Harry 

Year 3   Tara 

Year 4   Shantel 

Year 5   Faith 

Year 6   Phoebe 

Children In Need 

Friday 17th November is Children in Need day, the 

children may wear their own clothes (this year's theme is to be 

SPOTacular). The children may choose to wear spots on their clothes, 

fancy dress, anything they choose instead of their uniform (sensible 

flat shoes, no jewellery) in exchange for a donation to Children in 

Need, donations to be made through Parentmail.  

WOW 

          Year 2  

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

To mark the beginning of Anti-bullying week, we will 

be taking part in Odd Socks day on Monday 13th November. It is an 

opportunity to encourage the children to 

express themselves and celebrate their 

individuality and what makes us all unique!  
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